
Pulham Market Rights Of Way Report 2023 March. 
 
The paths in general are in good condition. However, Footpath No 7 from Guildhall Lane towards the 
A140 is not being marked on the ground, nor is Footpath 5 from Dunnings Lane to Island House.  This 
is the case every year and they are always reported by us to Highways. 
There is a new bridge in place over the Beck from Station Road Pulham Market leading to Pulham St 
Mary.  The old one was becoming very worn and had been moved out of alignment when the Beck 
flooded badly 2? years ago. 
 
Footpath 6 from Dunnings Lane to the Bumbles is suffering from flint stones being laid along its 
edges, this is unnecessary and means the landowner cannot cut the path with the mower as the 
stones will damage equipment. 
A reminder to Walkers, please keep to Rights of Way unless your way is blocked, field edges, unless 
you have permission, are not legal Rights of Way. 
If you experience problems you can go online to Highways and report the issue, to the Parish Clerk, 
and or myself. 
 
Sue Hewitt 
Footpath Warden Pulham Market 
 


